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Maurice W Nittler
L4590 So., Julian St,
Bnglewood, Colorado
September 2, 1965

Dear Maurice,

zﬁis is to confirm your reception report of December
&, 1964,

Shortly after that date, I was bohbarded with recept-
ion reports from almost every state in the country., Over
200 of them in fact.,Consequently, not too many have been
answered to this date,

However, with my apology for not having answered
sooner, I hope this will do the trick.

Good luck im your IXing.

Yourg tru
&,u\&hfzféi;a
W.R.Bingham

chief engineer



